


December 23, 2003 

Mr. Harvey Goodman 
Goodman-Gable-Gould/Adjusters International 
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite One 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 

Dear Harvey, 

This is a quick note to say thank you for the wonderful deli tray. We greatly appreciate 
your holiday gifts and the spirit in which they were given. 

Thank you for your help in Fredricksburg and Vienna this year. While we hope not to 
have to call you, we know we can certainly count on you when we needed you. 

Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Gary D. Rappaport, SCSM/SCMD/CLS 
PRESIDENT 
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